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With June comes the official start of Summer and, surprisingly, we were presented with some 
fine flying weather on the first Sunday.  I know a number of people enjoyed a great day's flying 
while I headed over to the National Kit Car Show at Malvern and tried (successfully) to not buy 
another car.
At the Meeting Derek reminded us about the Summer Meal on 20th July at the Waggon and 
Horses in Langtoft.  He'll be posting the menu on Facebook and Whats App shortly, also Gareth 
will e-mail out a copy to everyone soon.  A deposit of £5 a head is requested (paid to Derek) 
along with Starter and Mains choices by the July meeting.  This Newsletter can forward menu 
choices on to Derek if required.
For anyone that's been down the Field recently, the dyke repair work seems to be finished and 
the track has been left in very good condition, probably the best it's been.
Ongoing thanks go to the Cutting Crew and Mole Catchers.  With the green mower killing it's 
starter motor again and a single mole attacking the square, the Field is still in excellent 
condition, even though our recent Novelty Flying Event tried to punch some holes in it.

The line up for our Novelty Flying Machines Event.
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Upcoming Events
July 2024

Wed 3rd

Club Meeting at the Wishing Well 

Sun 7th

Midland Area Fly­In, Buckminster

Sat 20th

Summer Meal at the Waggon & 

Horses, Langtoft.

Sat/Sun 27th & 28th

Old Warden Modelling Weekend. 

June 2024

Wed 5th

Club Meeting at the Wishing Well 

Sun 9th

Melton Model Club FunFly Comp.

Fri/Sun 14th & 16th

Weston Park Airshow Intl. 

Sun 16th

 Club FunFly and Polaris Event.

 Buckminster Swapmeet.

Finally, a couple of reminders for upcoming events.  Our FunFly event on the 16th June will be joined 
by another Polaris event for those that survived, and don't forget about the Midland Area Fly-In on 
Sunday 7th July at Buckminster (which how has a sit down Cafe - great for a bacon butty break!).

This month's Spotlight Model is a 'never to be repeated' collection.  These are the models 
entered for our Novelty Flying Machine Event as they were launched.  The subsequent flights 
were a little short with no-one completing a circuit and landing in the Field, but all provided some 
high quality entertainment for everyone watching.


